
 

 

Cardinal Langley RC High School and Dolce sincerely regret 

the inconvenience and confusion that has arisen from our 

recent change in catering systems due to the need to protect 

students at this time by introducing touchless catering. 

 

As we continue to work to fully integrate the systems we are 

conscious that students may inadvertently “overspend” lunch 

accounts without parents being able to see this immediately 

on their ParentPay accounts.  In order to prevent shocks at 

home later, for the time being where we can see that an 

account is showing no funds available, we will steer students 

towards a meal deal and away from extra items such as cakes 

and flavoured drinks which are an additional expense.  

 

We trust you will understand this course of action and thank 

you for your continued patience. 

 

 

Please see below for our fabulous Street Kitchen menus, fully 

priced for your information. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


